



Newsletter 5 Summer Term

30 June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

As we approach the end of term, I thought I would inform you of some of the changes for next year. Due to our numbers all of our classes will have mixed year groups and will be thus:

EYFS Unit	Tiddlers and Minnows
Year 1/2	Sticklebacks
Year 2/3	Seahorses
Year 4/5	Stingrays
Year 5/6	Sharks

We split the children according to their age in the first instance and then we discuss each child individually. The children will be sent a letter by their new teacher informing them where they will be on Monday, July 10th in readiness for Class Swap Day.

Sadly, as we are losing a class, we are having to say, "Goodbye" to Mrs Blake and Mrs Arbucias Ledo. Both ladies have worked really hard for the children this year, and I would like to say a personal "Thank you" to them. We will miss them being part of our team, but hope to see them in school as supply cover next year.

Thank you also to Mrs Simmonds, who stepped in to cover Mrs Arbucias Ledo's maternity leave this year. We are very grateful for her hard work and commitment. She too will continue to come into school as supply cover.

Finally, it is with great sadness that we say, "Goodbye" to Mrs Cherrington, who has been a Teaching Assistant in Key Stage 1 and a Lunchtime Supervisor at Fritwell School for nearly seven years. She has been a wonderful asset to our school-kind and compassionate to the children and a great support in the classroom to those of us who have been lucky enough to work closely with her. Mrs Cherrington and her family are relocating to Cornwall. We wish her well in the future, but will miss her greatly.

School Uniform Order Deadline



Primary School Health Newsletter

Look out for the latest primary school health newsletter which has been posted on the school website. There are some helpful links for parents and carers to access.

There are various leaflets attached with this newsletter: Cherwell District Council holiday hub activities, Oxford United Summer Camps, Bicester Lawn Tennis Club summer activities and a Messy Church poster. So there will be plenty of opportunities for things to do. Bicester Lawn Tennis Club is also holding an Open Day on Sunday 9th July. See details below:

Exciting plans for Bicester Tennis Club Open Day Sunday 9th July from 10am

Prospective new members will be given an introduction to the club and receive some special one-off coaching and membership discounts. You can try a taster tennis session and sample some of the top-class coaching on offer at BTC, or just kick back and indulge in some free food and refreshments.

The full timetable for the day is listed below:

Social activities, from 10am

• Free refreshments all day – tea and cakes (donations of home-made cakes welcome!)

Tennis activities, also from 10am

- From 10am till 2pm, open play on all courts
- Free coaching tips for adults and juniors all day
- Free play with a Ball Machine (subject to popularity)
- 11-11.30am: Cardio Tennis Taster
- 12 12.3 opm: Learning Disability Coaching

To register for the event and see what is on, please go to the LTA's ClubSpark website, https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/OpenDays/BicesterLTC/c7e66fg2-e0g4-4e6a-a887-3a83a231a3d5.

For more details about the free open day event, please call, email or text Bianca Pallatt on 07938145736, biancapallatt@hotmail.com

Regards

Debbie McLeod Headteacher

SCHOOL DIARY

Fri 7 July- FoFS Summer Event 'Party in the Playground'

Tue 11 July- Class Swap Day

Tues 11 July- Year 6 Evening Performance

Thu 13 July- Leavers' Disco

Fri 14 July- Reports go home

Tue 18 July- Presentation Evening Year 6

Fri 21 July- Leavers' Service

Fri 21 July- End of term

Mon 4 Sept - INSET

Tue 5 Sept- INSET

Wed 6 Sept-Back to School